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Making Disciples: Being on Mission
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Deputy Chief of Chaplains Honored in Promotion Ceremony
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Chaplain (Brig. Gen.) Jack Stumme, Deputy Chief of Chaplains and a distinguished member of the Liberty Baptist Fellowship (LBF), received well-deserved
recognition in a promotion ceremony led by Chaplain (Major General) William “Bill” Green Jr., the U.S. Army Chief of Chaplains, at Fort Belvoir’s Woodlawn
Chapel on January 20, 2024. Dr. Keith, signing endorsing agent for LBF, was among the attendees at this event.

Green praised Stumme's dedication to the United States Army Chaplain Corps, emphasizing the significance of his sense of calling and exemplary service.
Stumme, reflecting on the essence of the chaplaincy, emphasizing the chaplaincy's historical role in caring for soldiers and their souls, supporting religious
liberty as the foundation of all freedoms, and embracing an ethos of continuous action and growth. As the 27th Deputy Chief of Chaplains, Stumme remains
committed to supporting the Army Chaplain Corps in providing spiritual guidance to Soldiers, Families, and Civilians of the U.S. Army.

Learn more about LBF and our Chaplaincy Ministry

 

Ready to take the next step with LCN?
Email: info@libertychurchnetwork.com or fill out the interest form below:
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